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Dear Committee Members, 

I am writing today to urge you to oppose this bill. This bill, while on the surface seems 

a positive measure, will undermine the fabric of Chiropractic care in our state. Our 

training as chiropractors, and the foundation of chiropractic centers around our skills 

to deliver HVLA adjustments to the millions in need. By passing this bill, you would be 

eroding and likely eliminating the chiropractic profession as we know it. Millions over 

the next 10 years will be impacted.  

 

Thank you the consideration. 

Dr. Tyler Brookings  


